
Dear Parents / Carers 

SKERN LODGE UPDATE 

As some of you will be aware Mr Walter has COVID and is currently off school.  We are hoping that 

he will be back by Monday, if not we have a contingency plan ready.  Mrs Manning was already 

accompanying Mr Walter on the trip, Miss McLean will go in Mr Walter’s place if needed. 

The children need to arrive at school for normal time on Monday with a packed lunch.  They will eat 

this before they leave school at 12:00pm.  We expect them to arrive at Skern Lodge by 1:00pm. 

Activities 

Monday pm Tuesday am Tuesday pm Wednesday am 

River kayak 
(all) 

Assault course / 
Tunnels (group a) 
High Ropes (group b) 

Rafting Assault course / 
Tunnels (group b) 
High Ropes (group a) 

    

Monday evening  Tuesday evening Lunch before being picked 
up at 12:30pm 

Appledore Mystery 
Trail 

 Skern Lodge Olympics 
 
Tuck Shop (children 
should bring no more 
than £5) 

 

 

I have spoken to the class this afternoon and answered any questions they had.  I have explained 

that Mr Walter, Mrs Manning and myself sat down last week and allocated rooms.  Children will be 

told these when they arrive on Monday. 

They will be together as a whole group for activities, except the assault course / tunnels and the high 

ropes where they will alternate. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Best Wishes 

Mrs Fenemore 

 

 


